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The Deputy Minister of Foreign Affairs of Bosnia and Herzegovina
visits the EPLO

H.E. Mr. Josip Brkic, Deputy Minister of Foreign Affairs of Bosnia and Herzegovina paid an official visit to
the European Public Law Organization (EPLO) at the EPLO premises at the Roman Agora (Plaka), on
Saturday, July 18, 2020 at 11:00 a.m.

The Director of the EPLO, Professor Spyridon Flogaitis, welcomed the Deputy Minister and guided him
around the historic building. The Deputy Minister was offered a brief presentation of the EPLO and was
informed about related activities and projects with regards to B&H and prospects for further
collaboration. The Deputy Minister confirmed Bosnia and Herzegovina's commitment to the Organization
and his willingness to further explore ways for mutually beneficial areas of collaboration in the fields of
education, research and technical cooperation.

H.E. Minister Mr. Josip Brkic was accompanied to this visit by H.E. Mrs. Milica Ristovic Krstic,
Ambassador of Bosnia and Herzegovina to the Hellenic Republic, Ms. Dragana Tadic,
Minister- Counsellor, Embassy of Bosnia and Herzegovina in Athens.

From the EPLO side apart from the Director of the EPLO Professor Spyridon Flogaitis the meeting was
attended by: Mr. Georgios Miroyiannis, Ambassador a.l., EPLO, Mr. Nikos Frangakis, President, Greek
Center for European Studies and Research (EKEME), Ms. Sandra Manioudaki, Director, Office of
Marketing, Ms V. Moustakatou, Director, Office of Human Resources, Ms. Lola Lyberopoulou, Director, EU
and International Projects, Department of Technical Cooperation, Mr. Kostas Bouas, Special Advisor,
Institute for Local Governance and Policy Innovation.
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